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Neville Osborne

From: Tony Hodgson <tony@tonyhodgson.com>

Sent: Thursday, 12 November 2015 3:13 PM

To: Neville Osborne

Cc: Rodd Pahl; Frank Ross; Douglas Bucknell; Sam McGuiness; Frank & Maryanne 

Hannan

Subject: COLLECTOR WINDFARM

Dear Sir, 
As President of the Friends of Collector—a single purpose entity set up to specifically oppose 
this proposed development—I endorse all other submissions opposing this development. 
This is more particularly so given the magnitude of the changes that Ratch are endeavouring 
to get through without proper assessment. 
 
Their proposed changes are so broad in scope & untested that these proposed amendments 
demand a fresh assessment be carried out—with particular reference to noise, flicker, impact on 
birdlife etc. 
 
In independent studies I can confirm that 80% of the population of Collector is against this project. 
In addition the lack of effective community consultation is typical of the Ratch approach. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you that this proposal will be sent for re assessment. 
Regards 
Tony Hodgson 
0419 305 765 
 


